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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Use of Stolen Credit Card 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 20, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is trying to 
locate two women who recently used a stolen credit card at several area businesses. 
 
The women were captured on surveillance camera at a local Home Depot where they made 
purchases with a credit card that had been stolen in New York. 
 
Anyone who has information about this case is asked to call Chatham County Police at 912-652-
6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash 
reward. 

 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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